
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

January 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for all your support for Children’s University.  It is currently going from strength to 

strength within the school with many new children eagerly joining the scheme.  Attached you will 

find a club list for next half term and a slip to return if there are any clubs which your child would 

like to join.  This slip is for all the clubs mentioned except football which is done through the 

provider. 
 

The clubs will run for 4 weeks starting week beginning 24th February until the week ending 20th 

March. 

 

Please choose which clubs your child would like to attend on the attached slip in order of preference 

and we will aim to accommodate their requests, each child will receive at least one club. 

 

All slips need to be returned to the school office by Friday 24th January and letters confirming your 

child’s place will be issued on Friday 31st January. 

 

 

Day Club Staff Time Year group 

 

Monday Colouring Club Mrs Gravely 3 – 4 pm 1 / 2 

 

Tuesday Problem Solving 

 

Lego Club 

Miss Andrews/Miss Gardner 

 

Miss Dickinson/Mr Long 

 

3 – 4 pm 

 

3 – 4 pm 

 

1 / 2 

 

1 / 2 

 

Thursday Football (separate letter) 

 

Gymnastics (squad 

training) 

 

Film Club 

 

 

Mel’s Football (full) 

 

Mrs Shepherd (full) 

 

 

Mrs Lane/Mrs John 

3 – 4.10 pm 

 

3 – 4 pm 

 

 

3 – 4 pm 

 

1 / 2 
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1 / 2 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 
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Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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